
HISTORIC PRESERVATION MEETINGS 

A meeting was held on July 31, 2014 with David Schneider from Schneider 
Historic Preservation, LLC to discuss update surveys for the Fairhope 
Downtown Historic District, the Bayfront Historic District, White Avenue 
Historic District and Montrose Historic District. Also, we requested that he 
review other areas of the city that might be eligible for survey and 
designation. David will have a proposal to our committee in two weeks. 
Attending this meeting were Donnie Barrett, Rich Mueller and Harriet 
Gutknecht. 

A meeting was held on August 14, 2014 with Tim Kant to review the 
proposal received from Schneider Historic Preservation, LLC in the amount 
of $9,366.00 to do the surveys that we previously discussed with him. The 
committee and the City of Fairhope have 60 days to sign a letter of 
agreement and send a retainer of $500.00. Tim was receptive to the 
surveys being done and would have Rich Mueller present to City Council at 
the next work session which is scheduled for Thursday, August 21, 2014. 
Tim also mentioned the American Legion building on South Mobile Street 
and wanted our committee to see if we could assist them on renovations to 
the historic building. We told him we would discuss at the next committee 
meeting. Attending this meeting were Gary Gave and Harriet Gutknecht. 
Rich Mueller was unable to attend but had a copy of the proposal and had 
discussed with Tim. 
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